
Awbridge Primary School 

 

Thank you again so much for the grant funding - we have just come around to our Ancient 

Greece topic at the school and used the funds to organise a whole day of activities. The 

children came to school dressed up and learnt the Greek alphabet, some authentic Greek 

board games and battle techniques. They had a wonderful day which wouldn’t have been 

possible without your kind funding. 

 

Thanks again, 

 

Sally - Treasurer of the Awbridge Primary PTA  

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


